
  Committee Chair Comments/Questions 

MOLLER demonstrated the ability to quickly estimate a potential source of 
systematic error not presented in the CDR (it was completely negligible). 
 
MOLLER met the deadlines set in the review process. 
 
The MOLLER collaboration members made clear presentations at the review. 
 
The MOLLER collaboration showed their responses to all the critical design 
questions (formulated by the committee before the CDR was submitted) early in 
the review. This allowed the committee members to concentrate on the 
formulation of homework questions on day 1.  
 
MOLLER responded to all the homework questions. 
 
 
 
To Jlab/Director’s Reviewers: are we done? 
 
 


